From: Becky Thompson

To: Bill Ferrigno

Cc: Council Clerk

Subject: Broadview Chase and Parkview area traffic/safety concerns.
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 10:22:29 AM

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from bminusmom5@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello!

I’d like to express my concern about the plan to make Broadview Chase a one-way road. While I understand that
increased traffic and speeding is a concern for the residents of that street, I live in the neighborhood and do not feel
it is fair to alter the traffic patterns just to benefit those few residents. It is a public road. There are other ways the
issue could be addressed, such as installing speed bumps or increasing speed monitoring by police.

I’'m also interested to know what criteria will be used to evaluate this decision? The traffic and speeding are no
worse on that road than on any other road in the neighborhood. Are you also evaluating our other roads to get traffic
control measures? That would only be fair. What about in other neighborhoods? I’m sure there are many roads in
Delaware that have issues with traffic and speeding. Why is this road being singled out?

Thank you for considering my thoughts.

Sincerely,
Becky Thompson

Sent from my iPhone
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